
 

 

 

 

Key Dates for Parents/Carers 

November - Mental Health Month  
Tuesday 9th November - Reception Open Day (10am - 11am - online)  
Monday 15th November - Nursery Open Day (10am - 11am - online)  
Mon 15 - Fri 19th November - Anti-Bullying week and Road Safety week  
Tues 23rd - Thurs 25th November - Parent book look (3.30pm - 4.30pm) 
Tuesday 30th November - School Photographs  
Tues 30th Nov - Thurs 2nd Dec - Virtual Parent Consultations (3.30pm - 5.30pm)  

 

Important Information 

Dear Parents & Carers,  

 

Thank you for your support this afternoon. The end of day pick-up was much better all round. A 

letter was sent to you via email and a printed copy in regards to pick-up timings and procedures. 

Please ensure to read this letter carefully and follow the timings as directed.  

 

Assessment  

Over the next few weeks, teachers will be assessing the learning that has taken place over Autumn 

one. 

 

Parent book look and parent consultations  

Parent consultations will take place virtually on 30th Nov – 2nd Dec, prior to this, we would like 

to give you the opportunity to see the pupils work first hand. Therefore, on the week beginning 

22nd November you will be invited into school in groups of ten to look at books. Then your 

consultations will take place the following week via TEAMS. Your teacher will send you the date 

of your book look sessions and the dates and link for the consultation. During this session we will 

discuss work, school life and any lates or lunchbox mishaps.  

 

As we are having a focus on Mental health, please see the link below for support in Managing My 

Child’s Anxiety Course for Parents/Carers. This online course has been created by the Wellbeing 

Team in The Royal Borough of Windsor and Maidenhead for parents of children who are 

experiencing anxiety. The course was developed using key concepts from the book; Helping Your 

Child with Fears and Worries; by Lucy Willetts and Cathy Creswell. The aim of the programme is 

to help parents build a range of CBT informed (Cognitive Behavioural Therapy) strategies to help 

them and their child manage their anxiety to increase their sense of wellbeing. Direct link 

https://rbwm.afcinfo.org.uk/pages/community-information/information-and-advice/training-

and-support/online-parent-course-2020   

 

Alternatively, you can go to: https://rbwm.afcinfo.org.uk/community_information  

 

Parent/Carer Newsletter  

 

https://rbwm.afcinfo.org.uk/pages/community-information/information-and-advice/training-and-support/online-parent-course-2020
https://rbwm.afcinfo.org.uk/pages/community-information/information-and-advice/training-and-support/online-parent-course-2020
https://rbwm.afcinfo.org.uk/community_information


 

 

 

 

 

 

On Thursday 11th November, we will be doing a 2-minute silence at 11am. All the children will 

have made wreaths and the Head Boy and Head Girl will take the wreaths to Slough Memorial 

Garden and lay them there.  

 

Finally, we are looking to recruit some more Learning Support Assistants and Lunchtime 

Controllers, if you are interested please see the attachment. You can find our application form on 

our website (https://www.wexhamprimary.com/page/?title=Application+Form&pid=1336)  

 

It is quite cold this week, please send pupils in with gloves, coats and water. 

 

I hope you have a great week ahead!  

 

Miss Mehat  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.wexhamprimary.com/page/?title=Application+Form&pid=1336


 

 

 

 

 

Messages & Reminders 

 
Nursery & Reception Open Days  
We have another set of Open Days scheduled for new prospective Nursery & Reception Parents. 
Due to Covid-19 cases rising again, we will be holding these two sessions online via Teams. Below 
you will find more details:  
 
Tuesday 9th November - Reception Open Day (10am - 11am)  
Link to join the session: Click here to join the meeting  
 
Monday 15th November - Nursery Open Day (10am - 11am)  
Link to join the session: Click here to join the meeting 
 
Miss Shafiq  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_ZWVjZDM1MzktODU2Yy00NTk4LWFiMGYtZjdjZmI1MDYyMzI3%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%226b7fb024-773c-488e-b5be-debb6057ef78%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22eb79cf14-2bbd-476d-8e0a-7dc64486c1e8%22%7d
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_OTFjM2I3ZTItMGFiMi00MmJmLWFkMjgtOGI2MDgzM2IwM2M2%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%226b7fb024-773c-488e-b5be-debb6057ef78%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22eb79cf14-2bbd-476d-8e0a-7dc64486c1e8%22%7d


 

 
 
 
 
 

Awards & Honours  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

From all the staff here at Wexham Court Primary 

School…  

 

 

 


